
State of South Carolina  

Office of the Secretary of State 

The Honorable Mark Hammond 
 

 

 
 

November 29, 2022 

 

Marion County 

Ms. Willena Rembert 

2523 W Highway 76 

Marion, SC 29571-6347 

 

RE: Exemption Confirmation Charity ID: P647 

 

Dear Willena Rembert: 

 

This letter confirms that the Secretary of State's Office has received and accepted your Application for 

Exemption, your charitable organization is now in compliance with the registration requirement of the South 

Carolina Solicitation of Charitable Funds Act. The exemption for your charitable organization will expire on 

November 15, 2023.  

 

If any of the information on your Application for Exemption form changes throughout the course of the year, 

please contact our office to make updates. It is important that this information remain updated so that our office 

can keep you informed of any changes that may affect your charitable organization. 

 

Additionally, if at any time your charitable organization no longer qualifies for an exemption, the organization 

must immediately register with the Secretary of State's Office. Please note that failure to comply with the 

registration provisions of the Solicitation of Charitable Funds Act may result in fines of up to $2,000.00 for each 

separate violation. 

 

The exemption for Marion County covers the following departments of the county:  
 

Marion County Museum 

 

Confirmation of this is also available through our public database search at SCSOS Charity Search.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please visit our website at sos.sc.gov or contact our office by email 

charities@sos.sc.gov or by phone, 803-734-1790.  
 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Kimberly S. Wickersham 

Director, Division of Public Charities 

https://search.scsos.com/charities
http://www.sos.sc.gov/
mailto:charities@sos.sc.gov

